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I do not support LD1259. This would PROHIBIT Maine law enforcement from 
working with Federal Immigration Enforcement Authorities.  
Our State Police and Sheriffs would be prohibited from working with ICE and would 
result in taking away their ability to protect Mainers from murderers, rapists, 
pedophiles and drug dealers.  
I do not support this bill


